
Walpole Cross Keys Primary School 
Weekly Newsletter - 5th November 2021 

Welcome back, we hope you had a lovely half-term break. 
 
On Wednesday some of our Class 2 & 3 pupils visited St Clements High School to take part in the  
Cluster Cross Country.   Well done to everyone who took part,  especially Daniella (Yr3),  Archie 
(Yr5) and Ben (Yr6) who all came away with silver medals.   
 
Yesterday, our Year 1-6 pupils started their gymnastic lessons at Alive Lynnsport.  Please ensure PE kits 
are in school from Monday to Friday.  Their last lesson will be on Thursday 9th December. 
 
Could we ask all parents/carers to check homes for school PE tops and shorts.  We are missing 8 sets 
for Key Stage 2 pupils (this might date back to before the pandemic).  If you have items belonging to 
the school please return them asap as they are required for upcoming PE events. 
 
Our school buildings remain closed (access via appointment only) to parents/carers therefore if you 
have any concerns please contact our school office via phone (01553 828680) or email  
office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk.   
 
Best Wishes, 
Ms J.Borley 
Executive Head Teacher 

Tel:  01553 828680   Email: office@walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 
Governors:  chairofgov@clenchwartonprimary.co.uk 
www.walpolecrosskeysprimary.co.uk 

Monday 
Yr5/6 JLT meeting 12:30pm-1pm 
Yr4/5 recorder lessons 
Tuesday  
Yrs2-4 multiplication club 12:30-1pm 
PTA meeting 2:30pm (parents/carers  
invited to attend—masks & lateral flow please) 
Wednesday  
PTA tuck shop 3:15pm  
Thursday  
Yrs1-6 gymnastics (PE kits required) 
Yr3-6 poetry club 12:30pm-1pm 
Friday  
Class 1 & 2 PE day 

Please check the final page of our  

newsletter for future diary dates. 

 Stars: Ivy.O (Yr1), Alfie (Yr3) & Logan 
(Yr5) 

 Kindness: Zoe (YrR), Leon (Yr2) & Sam 
(Yr6) 

 Handwriting:  Glenn (Yr1), Taylor (Yr2)  & 
Evan (Yr6) 

 Golden Broom:  Class 3 
 Thank you winners: Edward 
(YrR), Evie (Yr3), Evan (Yr6) & 
Miss Sewell 

 



Banham Zoo (yrs R-3):  
Complete consent & make payments 
on ParentPay by 15th November. 
 

Parent Governor 

We are pleased to let you know we currently have a  

Parent Governor vacancy.  The Governors of Walpole 

Cross Keys Primary School hold regular meetings in which 

they discuss and make decisions concerning the curriculum, school policies and 

many other issues that directly affect the well-being of the children at the school.  

Being a school Governor involves having a privileged insight into the running of the 

school and any prospective Governor must understand the need for confidentiality.  

The Governing Body will also expect that any new Governor would be willing to 

attend a short training course.  Please consider whether you might make a good 

Governor and if you are interested in applying please email or call the school office 

for an application form.  Should there be more applicants than spaces available, an 

election will be held.  Closing date extended to: Friday 26th November 2021.  



Diary Dates 

*Please be aware that dates are for guidance only and are subject to change* 

Tuesday 9th November PTA meeting @ 2:30pm  
*all parents/carers welcome to attend* 

Thursday 11th November CANCELLED  

Yr6 Remembrance Show @ Springwood 5:30pm 

*REFUNDS WILL BE ISSUED IN DUE COURSE* 

Monday 15th November  Individual Photographs 

Tuesday 16th November YrS 3&4 Multiskills Festival 
*letter to follow* 

Friday 19th November Children in Need 
*information to follow* 

Tuesday 23rd November Yrs R-3 Banham Zoo 
*deadline for consent & payments 15th November* 

Wednesday 24th November CANCELLED—All Years Flu Vaccines (catch up date) 

Thursday 9th December Christmas lunch  
*booking form to follow* 

Monday 13th December Christmas Jumper Day  
*information to follow* 

Thursday 16th December All Years Beauty and The Beast 
*deadline for consent & payments 1st November* 

Monday 20th December to 

Monday 3rd January 

School Closed—Christmas Break 

Tuesday 4th January School Closed—Inset Day 



Next week’s menu: 

If your child would like a school lunch please order for the whole 
week using ParentPay, the deadline for orders is midnight on  

Sunday.  If you miss the deadline please email the office by 9am 
on Monday with your child’s choices for the week. 

Thank you 


